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COUNTY FISCAL LETTER (CFL) NO. 00/01-36

TO: COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS
COUNTY WELFARE FISCAL OFFICERS
COUNTY AUDITOR CONTROLLERS
COUNTY PROBATION OFFICERS

SUBJECT: DELETION OF THE CA 800 FED-VOLUNTARY FOSTER CARE (FC)
FORM

This letter provides information concerning the deletion of the CA 800 (Fed-Voluntary FC),
Summary report of Assistance Expenditures Federal Children in Voluntary Foster Care form.

The Federal Department of Health and Human Services Administration for Children and
Families announced that they are no longer requiring states to separately report voluntary
foster care expenditures on the federal reporting forms.  Therefore, the California
Department of Social Services (CDSS) has deleted the CA 800 (Fed-Voluntary FC) form.

Effective with the October 2000 claiming month, counties are instructed to stop using
the CA 800(Fed-Voluntary FC) form and Aid Code 4C.  Instead counties will report their
federal Voluntary FC population as Aid Code 42 and report all federal FC expenditures
on the CA 800 FC (FED) form.  CDSS will reserve Aid Code 4C for future use.

CDSS will review the County Expense Claim (CEC) for Voluntary FC codes to
determine if any changes are necessary.  Any related changes will be reflected in the
March 2001 CEC quarterly timestudy/claiming instruction letter.

If you have any questions related to the deletion of the CA 800 (Fed-Voluntary FC) form,
please call your county analyst in the Fiscal Policy Bureau at (916) 657-3440.
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